
Announcement from SEMCME about the 2020 Michigan Summit on Quality 
Improvement & Patient Safety 
 
Due to the pandemic COVID crisis, SEMCME has cancelled the in-person 2020 Michigan 
QIPS Summit that had been scheduled for Wednesday, May 27, 2020 at the Somerset 
Inn and is proceeding with an online slide competition for residents and fellows. We 
believe it is important to acknowledge the full scope of the work residents and fellows 
do by continuing this competition.   
  

NEW DEADLINE FOR RESIDENT AND FELLOW ABSTRACT SUBMISSION: 
7:59 a.m., Monday, April 13, 2020 

  
We have made some changes to the competition in light of the new online 
format.  Highlighted below are several important points: 

1. Residents and Fellows will be informed of acceptance of projects for presentation 
at the end of April. 

2. We have eliminated the poster category and will conduct a competition for 
voice-over PowerPoint slide format only. 

3. Voice-over PowerPoint presentations will be limited to 6 minutes 
4. The voice-over PowerPoint presentations should be uploaded by May 20, 2020. 

Judging will be completed early June and prizes will be announced on the Summit 
website.  Winners will be contacted to collect their awards. 
 
More information about the revised plans for the QI Summit are available on the 
website:  http://www.michiganqisummit.org/ 
 
Faculty are able to submit posters of their projects that will be posted on the Michigan 
QI Summit website:   http://www.michiganqisummit.org/ 
Faculty posters can be submitted at any time prior to May 25, 2020. 
 
 We greatly appreciate your continued support of the Michigan Summit on Quality 
Improvement & Patient Safety.  
 
Any questions should be directed to Nadia Juzych at njuzych@med.wayne.edu. 
Please be safe and stay healthy.  
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